
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7th June 2024 
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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The school production this year is Annie Jr. Based on Harold Gray’s “Little Orphan Annie”, 
Annie Junior is a musical comedy set in New York City in the midst of the Depression. As 
an infant, Annie was abandoned on the front steps of the New York City Municipal 
Orphanage with a note from her parents promising to return for her someday. Life in the 
orphanage is rough under the strict hand of Miss Hannigan, but Annie’s life is about to 
change. Billionaire Oliver Warbucks invites Annie to spend Christmas with him in his 
mansion, and together, they each discover new happiness. Warbucks soon decides he 
wants to adopt Annie, but when he learns about her dream of finding her parents and the 
secret of the half-locket she has treasured for so long, he sets his own feelings aside and 
orders an exhaustive search for Annie’s parents. 
 
There will be two performances; Wednesday 10th July and Thursday 11th July, starting at 
7pm. Tickets are available on SCOPAY – once paid for these will be delivered to your child 
to bring home. Alternatively, you will be able to buy them on the door. Adult tickets are £4 
each and child/concessions £2. For this year’s production we have a double cast, with two 
people cast in most of the main roles. They will alternate performances, so if you are 
intending to come to see a particular pupil, please check which night they will be 
performing to avoid any disappointment. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
 
Miss E Cox 
Subject Leader Performing Arts 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


